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Locally Administered Projects Program (LAPP) Prior Year Project Move Forward Request
Gretchen Vetter, CAMPO Staff

Towards the end of FFY2020, the CAMPO Executive Board extended a preexisting deadline that required all
Locally Administered Projects Program (LAPP) projects to receive their funding authorization by September
30, 2021.  Projects unable to reach the specified deadline are required to request explicit permission from the
CAMPO Executive Board for the federal funding to remain on the project.  Project sponsors are eligible to
make this request only when projects have completed all the required deliverables to request funding
authorization for the next phase.  There are currently two projects that have missed the September 30, 2021
deadline, but is ready to request funding authorization at this time.

Requested Action: ..Action Approve outstanding LAPP project requests to move forward after the FFY2021
authorization deadline.
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